
SEPTEMBER 28, 2016 MEETING ON CREEK ROAD EROSION STABILITY STUDY 

HAS BEEN POSTPONED TO A LATER DATE TO BE DETERMINED! 

 

 

 

 

 

Town of Middlebury 

77 Main Street 

Middlebury, VT 05753 
 

UPDATE ON CREEK ROAD STUDY 

The Addison County Regional Planning Commission, on behalf of the Town of Middlebury, has contracted with 
Pathways Consulting, LLC to complete the “Middlebury Creek Road Erosion Stability Study.” The intent of the 
study is to complete an assessment of flooding, erosion and other issues associated with high flood levels in Otter 
Creek that have resulted in damage to Creek Road, Otter Creek, and abutting property. More specifically, the 
Creek Road Study intends to accomplish the following: 

 Conduct an assessment of the extent, frequency, and causes of flooding on Otter Creek; 

 Review the extent of damage to Otter Creek, Creek Road, and adjacent properties as a result of flooding; 

 Review alternatives for reducing flooding and erosion along Otter Creek, repairing Creek Road, protecting 
adjacent properties, and providing long-term stability for Otter Creek and the road; 

 Determine range of costs and potential funding sources for addressing Creek Road issues; 

 Involve adjacent property owners, other affected parties, and community in the study process. 

In an effort to gather public input on Creek Road, the Addison County Regional Planning Commission developed 
a survey questionnaire, which is available on the Town’s website: 

http://www.townofmiddlebury.org/vertical/sites/%7BCA36F8A3-652B-4085-AA8E-
DD3623CC0020%7D/uploads/Creek_Road_Study_Questionnaire_20160920.pdf 

We have extended the deadline for submission of the questionnaire until October 7, 2016.  Please send completed 
questionnaires to:  

Josh Donabedian  
ACRPC  
14 Seminary Street  
Middlebury, VT 05753 

Once survey results are tabulated and study recommendations are refined, complete with cost estimates and 
potential funding sources, another public meeting on the Middlebury Creek Road Erosion Stability Study will be 
held.  The final meeting on the study, initially scheduled for September 28th, has been postponed. 

 

 


